
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27 January 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
 
You will know from the news that the National Education Union (NEU) are planning on some days of industrial 
action over the coming weeks. The first of these dates is next Wednesday, 1 February.  
  
Based on the information I currently hold, we will be able to remain open to all primary year groups. Children in 
Nursery, Reception and Years 1-6 should attend school as normal.    
 
Whilst we may experience some slight disruption, we are confident that we will have sufficient staff to maintain 
our usual educational offer.  
 
Breakfast club and after school clubs will also run as normal on this date.  
 
Members of the union still have time to change their mind and take part in the planned strikes. I will communicate 
any updates to our provision should our staffing numbers change.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 
 
 


